
The City of Starke has a position open for a full-time finance director. This position has excellent 

benefits including medical insurance, sick leave, vacation leave and retirement. The starting 

salary is $75,000 to $90,000 based on experience. CPA is required. 

 

The finance director is responsible for supervising and/or performing all accounting 

functions for the city. Additional responsibilities include assisting the city clerk in various 

accounting and financial advisory tasks. This is an exempt position which requires a highly 

skilled individual who can multi-task in various functions including finance and business 

management. 

 

Employment applications can be picked up at the City of Starke 209 North Thompson Street, 

Starke, FL 32091. You can also find current employment applications on the City of Starke 

website at cityofstarke.org. Applications can be returned in person or by mail to the above 

address or emailed to jcrosby@cityofstarke.org. 

 

Open Until Filled 

 

The City of Starke is an EOE/Drug Free Workplace.   
 


